
May 11, 2020 

 

THE LAKE TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING WAS HELD ON MONDAY, May 

11, 2020 IN THE TOWNSHIP BUILDING. 

 

PRESENT: Supervisors Elder, Gander, Fairlamb along with Secretary 

Deanna Yarnell 

No Guests, however special measures were taken due to the 

Coronavirus outbreak. 

Supervisor Gander called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m.   

*MINUTES TO THE April regular MEETING WERE READ AND APPROVED 

BY A MOTION FROM Gander AND A 2ND By Fairlamb. 

Phone quotes for hauling for 480T of Millings from Erie Penndot 

Tri State Aggrigate  $9.00 a  

McDowell Trucking  $11.00 a ton 

McClymans Truckings $13.50 a ton 

Gander motioned to award the hauling to Tri State to start immediately 

Fairlamb 2nd. 

Supervisors had a discussion about the amount of work needed and 

their ability to do it. Jon Gander will contact John Engstrom to do 

grading.  Also the strobe light needs replaced on the grader  

Supervisor Elder would like road signs priced from somewhere other 

than Walsh Equipment as the price keeps going up. 

ROADMASTER Report:  Cold patching and mowing have begun 



 

The roof to the Township Building is leaking, Supervisor Gander will 

contact contractors for a quote for next meeting. 

 

Treasurer Report: 

General Checking:  16,230.15 

State Savings: 1,006.17 

State Fund Checking: 132,628.71 

 

 

Bills were approved and paid 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:45pm 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

 

 


